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20/08/2022  04:19:192022/3084/P COMMNT Alison Broomer The design is similar to the existing roof extensions at No's 24-32 Elliott Square and those recently approved 

for No¿s 10-15 Elliott Square.

¿ Having a consistent design approach ensures the architectural quality of the Square is maintained.

¿ The mansard type design is much more sympathetic to the existing buildings and would be less bulky than a 

straight up extension in line with PDR guidelines.

¿ The proposed design and construction to current standards will improve the energy efficiency of the existing 

property and reduce its carbon emissions.

20/08/2022  09:56:432022/3084/P NOBJ Melanie I am happy that the design is staying consistent in Elliot square like 24-32 and 10-15 Elliott square

20/08/2022  18:56:522022/3084/P COMMNT Jackie Adler I approve the proposed roof extensions that are planned to be in keeping with the other houses in Elliott 

Square

20/08/2022  18:56:492022/3084/P COMMNT Jackie Adler I approve the proposed roof extensions that are planned to be in keeping with the other houses in Elliott 

Square
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